Patient Participation Group

Sunbury Health Centre

Open Meeting Monday 27 February 2017 6.30 - 7.30

All patients of Sunbury Health Centre are invited to this Open Meeting of the Patient Participation Group (PPG).

One of the doctors and other Practice staff will give an overview of the many positive developments taking place as well as highlighting the challenges faced by the Practice in our ever expanding community.

There will also be an opportunity for general comments, suggestions and questions from patients.

Please note that this is NOT an opportunity to discuss individual cases or issues,
these should be passed to the Practice in the normal way.

The changes made to the Appointments System have now been running for three months and we would welcome your feedback at the meeting.